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Susie Jenkins <rain4jenkins@gmail.com> Sat, Jan 2, 2021 at 10:43 AM
To: emeharg@ci.sandy.or.us, planning@ci.sandy.or.us

Dear Emily, Kelly, Staff and Planning Commissioners,

I know that the City of Sandy website is in the process of being updated. I imagine that is why I was not able to find
information on this development.  My question is why does Jones Architecture feel it necessary to NOT meet the building
codes for this project?  

I would think that the Oregon Trail School District would wish to maintain higher standards to match the excellence of the
existing high school.  

At all times and especially when sports season is upon us, the area of the proposed development will be in the public
view for our local citizenry, students, and for visitors who come to support their sports players from outside areas.  Why
not invest in a building that will meet the codes and continue the sense of pride in our community.  Warehouse style
buildings are most appropriate in out of the way areas, not in areas of public enjoyment. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Susie Jenkins
37708 Coralburst Street
Sandy, OR 97055
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